
  
 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
To,                                                                                                              29th April, 2024 
The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
P.J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Scrip Code: 543920 
 

Subject: Annual Disclosure- Non-applicability of SEBI Circular -
SEBI/HO/DDHS/P/CIR/ 2021/613 dated 10th August, 2021 (updated as on April 13, 
2022) 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to SEBI Circular - SEBI/HO/DDHS/P/CIR/2021/613 dated 10th August, 
2021 (updated as on April 13, 2022) in respect of fund raising by issuance of debt 
securities by "Large Corporates" and disclosures and compliances thereof by such large 
corporates.  
 
In view of the above, we would like to inform you that as on 31st March, 2024 i.e., on 
last date of financial year, our Company " Cff Fluid Control Limited" is not identified 
as Large Corporate as per the framework provided in the aforesaid circular.  
 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
FOR CFF FLUID CONTROL LIMITED 
 
 
 
HITESH BIRLA 
CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
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